
Subject: Re: COMPLETED Hollywood Media District, 2017 Annual Planning
Report
From: Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org>
Date: 11/16/2016 04:35 PM
To: Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>, Jim Omahen
<jim@mediadistrict.org>
CC: Miranda Paster <miranda.paster@lacity.org>, Laurie Goldman
<laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>

Hi there. There are a couple of typos Miranda has asked me to correct. In order to
do so, I need to reject your submission which will cause the system to generate
an email to you to correct. Do not worry about it. I will make the corrections and
you can resubmit in the next day or two.

Thanks.

On Thu, Nov 3, 2016 at 10:54 AM, Lisa Schechter <lisa@mediadistrict.org>
wrote:

Dear Rita:

I have successfully completed the new City Clerk’s form for the 2017 Annual Planning
Report per your instructions.  Just to let you know my last name is spelled incorrectly  -
should read:  SCHECHTER.   

Thank you 

Lisa Schechter
Executive Director
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Avenue
Hollywood, CA  90038
(323)860-0025 Direct
(323)860-0026 Fax

MediaDistrict.org

From: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Date: Thursday, November 3, 2016 at 9:30 AM
To: Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org>
Cc: Miranda Paster <miranda.paster@lacity.org>, Lisa Schechter
<lisa@mediadistrict.org>, Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District, 2017 Annual Planning Report
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Thanks Rita and today I will follow up on this with Lisa.

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org

From: Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org>
Date: Thursday, November 3, 2016 at 9:04 AM
To: Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org>
Cc: Miranda Paster <miranda.paster@lacity.org>, Lisa Schechter
<lisa@mediadistrict.org>, Laurie Goldman <laurielgoldman@earthlink.net>
Subject: Re: Hollywood Media District, 2017 Annual Planning Report

Hi Jim & Lisa,

Sorry, I spoke too soon. I thought this was a printout of the document created by our new
online portal for the submission of the Annual Plan Report (APR). The APR must be
submitted via the online portal. An email requesting the submission of the APR was sent
to Lisa, which included a link and allowed for the creation of a password.

If you need assistance, let me know.

Rita

On Thu, Nov 3, 2016 at 7:55 AM, Rita Moreno <rita.moreno@lacity.org> wrote:
Okay, thank you.

On Wed, Nov 2, 2016 at 10:56 AM, Jim Omahen <jim@mediadistrict.org> wrote:
Please find attached to this message the Hollywood Media District, 2017 Annual
Planning Report.  Original will be postal mailed to you.  Thanks.

--
Jim Omahen, Operations Manager
Hollywood Media District BID
1040 N. Las Palmas Ave.
Hollywood, CA  90038
Ph 323.860.0088
Fax 323.860.0089

MediaDistrict.org
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--
Rita Moreno
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
200 N. Spring Street, 2nd Floor #237
Los Angeles, CA  90012
Office (213) 978-1122
Fax (213) 978-1130

--
Rita Moreno
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
200 N. Spring Street, 2nd Floor #237
Los Angeles, CA  90012
Office (213) 978-1122
Fax (213) 978-1130

--
Rita Moreno
City of Los Angeles
Office of the City Clerk
Neighborhood and Business Improvement District Division
200 N. Spring Street, 2nd Floor #237
Los Angeles, CA  90012
Office (213) 978-1122
Fax (213) 978-1130
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